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14 December 2021

Ms Laura Smith

Director, Queensland South Assessments Section
Department of Agriculture, Water and the Environment
GPO Box 858

Canberra ACT 2601

Dear Ms Smith

Beerburrum to Nambour Rail Upgrade Project, Queensland (EPBC 2020/8803)

I refer to the application under the Environment Protection and Biodiversity Conservation Act
1999 (EPBC Act) for the Beerburrum to Nambour Rail Upgrade (B2N) project.

The public consultation phase for assessment via Preliminary Documentation (section 95A)
was completed on 3 December 2021.

In accordance with section 95B (3), the department advise the Minister for the Environment
that no comments were received during the consultation period.

We trust this notice satisfies the requirements of the EPBC Act and Regulations.

Yours sincerely
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Scott Whitaker
Regional Director (North Coast)
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